
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 26th September 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

               

   
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

Last Week’s Attendance 
Y3Kn, Y4G 99% Expected Attendance 

Y2B, Y5C 98% Expected Attendance 

Y6P 97% Expected Attendance 

Y1C, Y4F, Y6D 96% Expected Attendance 

Rec D, Y2S 94% Concern of under achievement 
Y1D 93% Risk of under achievement 
Y3Ke 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y5K/S 91% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec D Rec P Y1C Y1D Y2B Y2S 

Lexi-May Austin Mya M .Mary Kate Eli Grayson Zachary 
Ivy Freddie Freddie S Alan Bradley Millie Jax 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4F Y4G Y5C Y5K/S Y6D Y6P 
Oliver Charlie Lillie Sheo Charlie Jude Junaid Freddie M 

Jessica Lottie Ruby Tallas Hubert Fiyin Tristan Lucy 

Hello Yellow 
On Friday the 10th October we  
are inviting children to wear  
something yellow with their  
uniform in support of the Hello  
Yellow Campaign, which is taking place 
on World Mental Health Day. 
 
Right now, the world can be a tough 
place for children to grow up in. We want 
them to know that they don’t have to go 
through things alone. During the day, 
children will be learning about how we 
can support Mental Health by taking part 
in a range of activities. 
 
On the day, we will be asking for a 
donation for wearing yellow (this can be 
given to class teachers), children will also 
have the opportunity to have a badge 
made of their own design. The badges 
will range between £1 - £2.  Mrs Denovan 
will also be selling worry worms for £1. 
More details to follow. 
 
All funds raised will be put towards 
creating a calm, quiet garden area for 
our children to go and relax and have 
some space away from the hustle and 
bustle. 
 

Important Dates  
 

08.10.25 – Flu spray 
10.10.25 – Hello Yellow  
13.10.25 – Individual Photos 
15.10.25 – Reception 2026 Open Evening 5pm 
16.10.25 – Reception 2026 Open Evening 5pm 
24.10.25 – Staff Training Day, school closed 
25.10.25 – 02.11.25 – Half Term 
 

Harvest 
On Tuesday 30th September the children  
will be taking part in a Harvest  
Celebration Assembly. If possible, we  
would like all children to bring in a  
couple of items of food from the list below: 
 Rice 
 Pasta 
 Tinned Soup 
 Tinned Beans/Spaghetti 
 Tinned Fruit 
 Cakes 
 Biscuits 
 Cereal (Cornflakes/Bran Flakes/Weetabix etc.) 

 
Food donations can be brought in and sent to 
your child’s class or dropped off at the main 
office. We will then make a Harvest display with all 
of the food, and all donations will then be sent to 
Clay Cross Food Bank to be shared with people in 
our community who may have fallen on difficult 
times. 

We have hit the runny nose and 
sore throat season, as we start  
back for the Autumn term.  
Children only need to stay off  
school if they have a high  
temperature. 
 
We generally find that when children 
are given some Calpol before school, 
they manage to get through the day. 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/common-cold/ 
 


